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The 2022 Tanalian 
Graduation was a 
great celebration. 
We graduated 5 
seniors and 3 
Kindergarteners.  



We left up our graduation decor and held an Activities & Art Award night for our JrH and H.S.


Cross Country Coach Heidi Wilder recognized all her runners with awards and certificates, and 
celebrated her three runners who went to state: Alianna Voran, Daniel Wardell, and Ellah 
Wardell.

Volleyball Coach Glen Alsworth Jr awarded each team member for another State 
Championship! They have won the state championship 3 out of the last 4 years.


Girls Basketball Coach Sarah Hummel gave personalized 
awards to each of her 5 players and told stories of how 
they grew this season and amazingly took 6th at State!




Boys Basketball Coach Riley Morigeau 
recognized all his players with awards 
and certificates, and announced two of 
his players who were named as All-
State players this year: Daniel Wardell 
and Isaac Fowler.


Patti Brock recognized all her 
Student Government students with 
certificates of appreciation for 
organizing and running community 
events as well as the coffee shop 
this school year.


Cam Metzgar was able to award 
his BOB students for a terrific job 
well done - again!




Matthew Grossmann ran 
Chess Club for students this 
year. In the SW Regional 
Chess Tournament 4th grader 
Nolan Nahdee got 1st place, 
and 3rd grader Augustine 
Metzgar (who had never 
played before) got 3rd place!


Patti Brock’s Kindergarten 
students - Jeremiah Negaard and 
Noelle Grossmann - took 2nd 
place in the LPSD BOB this year! 


We ended the school year with a 
picnic lunch and some celebratory 
music. Looking forward to next 
year already!


